Student of the month in Mr. Cross' room is Kendall Horner. I have been so lucky to have Kendall in my homeroom this year. Kendall has an awesome and endearing personality. She makes friends very easily and is always fun to converse with. Kendall also works very hard in the classroom. 6th grade can be a tough year academically for many, but Kendall has maintained good grades all year long. She always puts forth her best effort and comes to school ready to work each and every day. I can always count on Kendall to be polite and to treat other students and teachers with respect. I can also trust her to help me out doing things in the classroom. Kendall is a very well-rounded person and I am confident she will do exceptionally well next year in Junior High. Thank you so much Kendall for being an awesome student and person and keep up the good work. 
